
Friends of Ysgol Y Waun 20th June 2017 
 
Present​ - Gill Pierce, Donna Clarke, Vicki Mitchell, Laura Rowlands, Elsie Rogers, Sue 
Kynaston 
 
Apologies ​- Debbie Daniel, Maggie Randle, Jane Barnes, Zoe Jones, Theresa Thomas, 
Sheila Haskell 
 
Minutes from the last meeting agreed 
 
1. Laura contacted Mrs Rogers to see if Year 6 could re-paint the stocks, concerned about 
paint fumes. Will see what condition they are in when they arrive. Safety Goggles sourced, 
will need groundsheet, sponges and buckets. 
2. All Stalls agreed and a list drawn up with volunteers placed. 
3. Laura to let Miss Hughes know Playgroup are welcome to do a tombola stall  
4. Extension lead(Vicki) and slow cookers(Laura, Vicki, Donna)  will be needed for hotdogs. 
Urns for squash(Gill). 
5. Vicki to keep trying for hotdog donations. 
6. Vicki to chase up a price for coconuts from Mike Hughes. 
7. Paul McNulty will organise a fire engine for children to explore. 
8. Dean Sawyer will organise a police car for children to explore. 
9. Sue to buy yellow raffle tickets 
10. Source facepaints ( a small amount in friends cupboard )  
11. Debbie will bring stocks before next wednesday 
12.Debbie will bring ‘Beat the Goalie’ if she can arrange transport for it.  
13. Still need a teddy for ‘Guess the name of’ 
14. Shopping will be done on Thursday 29th after raffle money is collected in 
 
AOB 
 
Friends were approached by Mrs Rogers regarding Year 6 leaving gifts(Pen and notebooks) 
and Food for a BBQ. It was agreed to pay for the gifts but we decided the BBQ food should 
be contributed to by Year 6 parents as this has been the arrangement in previous years.  
 
Next Meeting ​- Wednesday 28th @ 9am meeting to sort items for stalls 


